
From: Jewett, Betty M -FS
To: Israel, Stephanie -FS
Subject: Fwd: Foothills project comment
Date: Friday, January 10, 2020 6:40:32 AM

For comments box
Get Outlook for iOS

From: Jewett, Betty M -FS <betty.jewett@usda.gov>

Sent: Friday, January 10, 2020 6:37 AM

To: joyce oliver

Subject: Re: Foothills project comment

 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts. I will ensure these get on our official CARA site as well.
Betty.

Get Outlook for iOS

From: joyce oliver >

Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2020 9:44:00 PM

To: Jewett, Betty M -FS <betty.jewett@usda.gov>

Subject: Foothills project comment

 
As a member of the healthcare community for well over 30 years, I pay attention when the World
Health Organization designates Glyphosate as a "probable carcinogen to humans". Its use is
currently banned or severely restricted in over 20 countries yet we are still applying it, over +
over on the same areas.   I must strongly oppose the use of glyphosate containing herbicides as
described in the Foothills Landscape Project. The project vision you describe is admirable; other
methods to achieve it need to be found + implemented.  Has 'All Down' organic herbicide been
tried here? It is used widely in Miami + Key West I understand.. 2 areas very sensitive to water
contamination.. 
Thank you for considering my perspective.
Joyce Oliver
Rabun Gap, GA
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